
 

AIACE/CENTRAL/2019/  136                                                           Dated   6 /12 /2019    

To 

The Coal Secretary 
Government of India 
New Delhi. 

Sub: Request for a meeting on 10/12/2019 with representatives of All India Association of 
Coal Executives (AIACE). 

Dear sir, 

All India Association of Coal Executives (AIACE) is an association of both SERVING and 
RETIRED Executives from coal industry. We also have under our umbrella the dependent 
spouse(s) of deceased executives, who are honoured in our body as Associates. On the issue of 
revision of pension under CMPS1998, our association under banner of All India Coal Pensioners' 
Association is holding a day long dharna on 9/12/2019 at Jantar-Mantar, New Delhi. 

Our representatives in Delhi including me wish to meet you on 10/12/2019 as per your 
convenience with certain issues of executives of CIL / SCCL/NLCIL including pension. 

We shall be highly obliged to you if you can spare some time for us that day and time is intimated 
to us. 

Thanking you. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

  
P K SINGH RATHOR 
Principal General Secretary 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


